
 2014 Michael Friendly Award for  

Quantitative Methodology Research 

 

 

 

 

Purpose: Recognize the contribution of a research paper to the field of quantitative methods in 

psychology.  

 

 

 

Eligibility Requirements: This award is open to all recently graduated (within two years) and 

current graduate students in the Department of Psychology at York University. Papers submitted 

for this award must relate to the use of quantitative methods for analyzing psychological data 

(i.e., the paper must focus on specific quantitative methods, or apply novel quantitative methods 

in a manner such that the use of the novel methods is an important component of the paper) and 

also must meet at least one of the following: 

 

a) The paper was submitted for publication to a scholarly journal in 2014; 

b) The paper was published in a scholarly journal in 2014; 

c) The paper was published as a chapter in a book in 2014; 

d) The paper is the result of a successfully defended thesis/dissertation or approved minor 

area paper in 2014 (and abbreviated to be less than 40 double-spaced pages) 

 

 

 

Instructions for Applying: Include a cover letter with your paper which explains your role in the 

research and the preparation of the paper, as well as how your paper meets the eligibility 

requirements described above. Papers should be submitted to the head of the Quantitative 

Methods area (David Flora: dflora@yorku.ca) by the deadline stated below. The winner of the 

award will receive a certificate and her or his name on a plaque to be displayed in the 

department. The award need not be given out every year.   

 

 

 

Adjudication: A committee comprised of two faculty members from the Quantitative Methods 

area will adjudicate the submissions and select a winning candidate (or multiple candidates in the 

event of tie). 

 

 

 

Deadline: Friday, February 13, 2015 

 

 

 

Notification: The successful applicant will be notified before the end of April. 

mailto:dflora@yorku.ca

